- ROBERT R. DUNFIELD

f GEOLOGIST
8562 REMMET AVENUE
CANOGA PARK, CALIFORNIA

TeELEPHONE 341-85R% ORNA

Septemher 3, 1966

Reginald V., Harris, Q.C.
P. 0, Box 214
Freemasons' Hall
Halifax, Nova Scotia

Dear Mr. Harris:
Thank you for your letter of August 17, 1966,

‘Regarding the possibilities of a second edition of your book,
I would be most happy to cooperate with you.

This fellow Furneaux in England is not only in-
terested in writing a book but is also interested in getting
two days permission to do work on the Island and resolve the
problem completely. It seems rather ludicrous to me that
anyone can solve the Oak Island problems in two days. Of
course everyone has their own theories,

At this point, I am not too certain that I will
return to Oak Island. Everything hinges on purchasing the
Island and therec is a good possibility of higher hids,

Again, thank you for your interest and I would
hope to be seeing you soon.

Respectfully youfs,
Robert R, Dunfield
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